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Brooke Primary Academy 

Weekly News 

 

 

Children in Need 

Friday 18th November was Children 

In Need. The children came to 

school looking SPOTacular for the 

day. We enjoyed taking part in an 

interactive, dynamic and 

imaginative live mood-booster live session where the 

children had fun whilst boosting their moods. Well done 

to those children who won ‘best dressed’ for their ever 

so creative costumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

During the summer, Freddie in Y1 was 
invited to the Leeds leg of PE with Joe Tour, 
at Harewood House. He took part in a Live 
workout with Joe and had a Q&A. Freddie 
also played lots of Children in Need themed 
games to win prizes and raise money for 
Children in Need. Freddie was lucky enough 
to meet Pudsey and Joe Wicks.  
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Anti-Bullying Week  

This week has been Anti-Bullying week, an  
annual event coordinated by the Anti-Bullying Alliance, which aims to raise 
awareness of bullying and highlight ways of preventing and responding to it. The 
theme this year is ‘Reach Out’. As a school we have taken part in Odd Socks Day 
on Monday, tuned into a live lesson with the Anti-Bullying Alliance,  and we have 
enjoyed participating in lunchtime workshops creating our very own odd sock 
puppets.  

 

 

Thank you  

A big thank you to Thorne Fire 

Service for coming out to help 

with the flood in the car park. 

We repaid them with cups of tea 

and chocolate crunch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Rhyme Week 

This week it has been Nursery Rhyme Week. On Monday, the EYFS children dressed up as their favourite nursery 

rhyme character, they looked amazing. Throughout the week, the children have enjoyed learning new nursery rhymes 

and taking part in nursery rhyme activities.  
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Reading at home 

We continue to have a big push on home reading. A HUGE 

well done to all those children this week who read with an 

adult at home three or more times this week – we hope you 

enjoyed your treat! We are seeing more and more children 

reading at home each week, which is FANTASTIC! We 

REALLY need EVERY child in school to be reading with an 

adult at home three or more times a week. Once you have 

read with your child, please make sure that you sign your 

child’s reading diary. Keep up the good work everyone.  

 

 

Breakfast Club  

For all those families who attend Breakfast Club, please note that the children must enter through the main office from 

Monday and not the side of the hall. 

 

Home- School Partnership  

Pupil For 

Hattie-Mae R For amazing dancing 

Dylan F Man of the Match at football 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the week for going the extra mile with their 

learning / displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

F1 Mrs Whitfield Arthur B 

F2 Mrs Binns / Baxter Harry W 

F2 Miss Rowbotham / Baxter Jack F 

Y1 Mrs Brown / Miss French Tiffany A 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Freddie M 

Y2 Mr Moore Amelia W 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Autumn K 

Y3 Miss Jackson Billie-Jean H 

Y4 Mr Jones Elliott C 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster Denver S 

Y5 Miss Low Kaiden W 

Y5 Miss Jackson Liam H 

Y6 Mr Farrand / Mrs Sanders Keegan H 

Y6 Mr Thomas Miley T 
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Attendance Challenge Winners – W/E 14/10/2022 (Autumn 2, Week 2) 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve 

attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 

F1 Mrs Whitfield 88.7% 
All children who achieved 100% will receive a dip in 

the box 
F2 Mrs Binns 94.2% 

F2 Miss Rowbotham 93.5% 

KS1 

Y1 Miss Hennigan 98.4% 

Y1 Miss Hennigan – Break time toast Y1 Mrs Brown/Miss French  97.1% 

Y2 Mr Moore 92% 

LKS2 

Y3 Mrs Roberts 91.3% 

Y3 Miss Jackson – Breaktime Breakfast 
Y3 Miss L Jackson 97.2% 

Y4 Mr Jones 93.9% 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster 87% 

UKS2 

Y5 Miss Low  94.8% 

Y6 Mrs Sanders / Mr Farrand – Ice lollies 
Y5 Miss H Jackson 94% 

Y6 Mr Thomas 88.9% 

Y6 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders 99.7% 

Total 93.7% 

 

After School Clubs 

Autumn-2-2022-Enrichment-Clubs-and-Activities.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

Our clubs are often run by school staff, in their own time. If you are able to offer a club, or know of someone else who 

can, please get in touch.  

 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 9th December 

Donations are greatly received! We need donations of the following: 

• Cuddly toys 

• Books 

• Chocolate  

• Tombola Prizes 

• General prizes 

 

School Calendars 

Calendars containing art work from each class are now on sale at the school office. They are priced at £3 each or 2 for 

£5. The calendars will also be on sale during our upcoming Christmas performances 

 

 

 

 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Autumn-2-2022-Enrichment-Clubs-and-Activities.pdf
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Important Dates  

 
Autumn 2 

• Friday 2nd December – Thorne Christmas Light’s Switch On /  

• Monday 5th December - Christmas Film/cartoon Event 3.15 – 5.00pm – Further details to follow / Choir and 

Orchestra Christmas Concert at Brooke (select parents) 

• Tuesday 6th December – UKS2 Christmas Service as Thorne Methodist Church  

• Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day / LKS2 Carols around the tree performance 

• Tuesday 13th December – KS1 Nativity performance 

• Wednesday 14th December – F1 & F2 Nativity performance 

• Friday 9th December from 3.15pm – Christmas Fayre 

• Friday 16th December – Last Day of Term. Class Christmas parties. Non-Uniform.  

 

Spring 1 

• Wednesday 4th January – Children return to school. Watch out for the special surprise for their return!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Kind Regards  

Mrs Emma Levers - Head of School 


